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         “With Christ as our guide we let our light shine.” 
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A Message from Mrs Yuen… 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This has been an exciting week for the children and staff. The 
anticipation of the end of year visits has provided a real buzz. 
Seeing our young children's faces beaming boarding the 
buses was wonderful.  
 
I would like to thank all the staff for their tireless commitment 
to ensuring the very best for all children. I also thank all our 
wonderful parents for your support too. Hearing the stories 
from the Key Stage 1/ reception Visit, it is very clear that 
memories were made and will be long lasting.  
 
Today you should receive your child's report. It has been 
another unusual school year, but one where we have 
managed to keep enriched with so many opportunities. Enjoy 
reading the reports.  
 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

    Best Wishes 

   Mrs Yuen 
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Term Dates 

         Cotswold Wildlife Park 

Autumn Term 

Term Starts: 

Thursday 3 September 2020 

Term Ends Friday 23rd October 

Half Term: 

26 - 30 October 2020 

Term Ends: 

Friday 18 December 2020 

Spring Term 

Term Starts: 

Tuesday 5th January 2021 

Half Term: 

Monday 15 - 19 February 2021 

Term Ends: 

Friday 26 March 2021 

Summer Term 

Term Starts: 

Monday 12 April 2021 

Half Term: 

31 May - 4 June 2021 

Term Ends: 

Friday 16th July 2021 

                        Cotswold Wildlife Park  

                                

          Cotswold Wildlife Park 

Year 3 Tennis Tournament 

 

 

 

The children have had an amazing time on their school trip. They’ve all enjoyed 

various tours with the zoo rangers and learnt how to care for animals, all about 

African animals and the Rainforest. What a wonderful few days. 

On Thursday four children from Year 3 represented St. Marys at a 

Celebration of PE and Sport.  They took part in a tennis festival in 

the morning followed by a tennis tournament in the afternoon. 

They had a thoroughly enjoyable time and played against seven 

other schools. St Mary's did us proud and we came 6th at the end 

of the day's events. Well done for displaying great sportsmanship 

and team spirit. 
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